Dear Percussion Parents,

I hope you all had a wonderful summer. We had an excellent band camp and cannot wait to get this year started! I'm sending
this letter with important information that pertains to the fall marching season in.

Below I have the times for the after school rehearsal schedule. These after school rehearsals are MANDATORY! We want your
child to have every opportunity to be successful. It is important that they are present. We cannot teach them the music and
drill for the marching show if they are not here. Please try not to schedule doctor’s, dentist appointments etc. during
rehearsal times.

After school rehearsals will begin the week of 8/5.

After School Rehearsal Schedule:

Mondays: 4:00-4:45

Tuesdays: 4:00-4:45 Battery Sectional: 4:45-6pm
Thursdays: 4:00-4:45 Front Ensemble Sectional 4:45-6pm

Marching Competitions and Football Games can be found on the band calendar. Competitions and Football Games are
MANDATORY!

There are a few things that | ask that your child brings with them everyday to ensure they are prepared for every rehearsal.

- AThree Ring 1” or 172" Binder with music
- Pencil

- Water Jug

- Closed Toe Tennis Shoes

I look forward to working with your child this year! If you have any further questions please feel free to contact me at

mkswann@oxfordsd.org

Also please take a moment to sign up on the band app. Both you and your child will need to download the app, and scan the QR
code to join. We will be using this for communication this year.

Parent Student
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